NATIONAL GUARD LICENSE PLATE INFORMATION

REGISTRATION

Your plate is issued YEARLY. Registration is from JANUARY 1 through DECEMBER 31 of every year, it doesn’t change,
no matter when you receive your plate.

Each year, around the 2" week in October, you can RENEW your plate by calling me or coming by my office or going
to your local Revenue Office. PROPERTY TAXES and ASSESSMENT must be completed before you can renew your
plate.

PROMOTION

If you are promoted at any time during the year, you can replace your plate with a lower number. You are not
required to do this, but the majority of plate holders do. You must call me or stop by my office to do this. Your old
plate must be turned in at this time.

LOST or STOLEN PLATES

If your plate is lost or stolen, please call me or come by my office so that the plate can be deactivated and you receive
a new plate.

TRANSFERRING PLATES

You may transfer your plate to a new vehicle. However, this must be done at your local Revenue Office. | am not
allowed to transfer plates from one vehicle or another.

GETTING OUT OF THE GUARD

If for ANY reason you get out of the GUARD you are required to TURN IN your plate NO LATER THAN 20 days PRIOR to
the date you are being discharged. If you do not turn in your plate, your plate WILL BE DEACTIVATED, and you will
have to turn in the plate and have the block taken off from this office before any other plate can be issued,

My e-mail: tracy.m.weaver.nfg@mail.mil OR tracy.weaver@arkansas.gov

My phone: 501-212-5942 (if by chance the call is not answered, please leave a detailed message including your name,
plate number and a return phone number. Please make sure that your voice mail is working on the call back number.)

My office: Building 4201 - DSR Building, Camp Robinson, NLR

This is the State Office Building by the entrance of Camp Pike.



